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Practice Policy
Prescribing of Medication for treatment of ADHD

NHS Scotland provides ADHD care through the Community Mental Health Team (CMHT), which consists of a multi-disciplinary team of Doctors, Nurses, and Psychologists. Unfortunately, these clinics are over-subscribed due to growing demands, leading many people to seek private assessments and treatments. Private clinics often suggest initiating medication and then request further prescriptions from the GP.

Portland Park Medical Centre cannot support the prescribing and monitoring of ADHD medications from private clinics for the following reasons:

· We cannot ensure the quality and governance of private clinics

· Specialists medications such as those used in the treatment of ADHD require shared care between GPs and Specialists, and there is no guarantee of continued Specialist care within the private sector

· Ensuring appropriate follow up is challenging, and these medications should not be prescribed via NHS services until a patient has been reviewed within a specialist NHS clinic 
If you wish for your care to be transferred to NHS Services, please ask your private clinician to refer you. 
Please be aware that it is our understanding that there are currently no specialist ADHD clinics running within NHS Lanarkshire, but referrals can still be made. There may be a significant wait to be seen, over which we have no control.  

If you would like to contact your MSP to highlight the issues raised in this policy, you can find helpful information here:

https://www.parliament.scot/msps/current-and-previous-msps
In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact your usual GP for any other physical or psychological issues.
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